
Happy retirement 
to Dr Elisabeth Erlacher-Vindel
In October, colleagues bade farewell to Dr Elisabeth
Erlacher-Vindel, Head of the Antimicrobial Resistance and
Veterinary Products Department. Dr Monique Éloit
thanked Elisabeth for her many years of service and
highlighted her achievements, in particular her role in
bringing forward the OIE’s work on antimicrobial
resistance. Elisabeth reflected on her time at the
Organisation, which has included working for multiple
departments, under two Directors General, and a total of
five different positions. She shared what she had found
special about working for the OIE: working for a public
good, the opportunity to exchange with colleagues
around the world, and the sense of being part of an OIE
family that is shared by many of us. Elisabeth also noted
that she is looking forward to continuing her collaboration
with the OIE in her retirement to follow up on some specific
research projects.

We wish her all the best for her new adventures, moving to
Rabat and taking on her recent role as a grandmother!
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